
PUBLIC HEARING NOTICE 
 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the City Council of the City of Rocklin will hold a public hearing in the Council Chambers at 
the Rocklin City Hall, 3970 Rocklin Road, Rocklin, beginning at 6:00 p.m., or as soon thereafter as the matter may be 
heard, on Tuesday, July 11, 2017 to consider the following:  

 
 VACATION OF A PUBLIC STREET - YANKEE HILL ROAD BETWEEN THE EASTBOUND AND WESTBOUND TRACKS 

OF UNION PACIFIC RAILROAD 
 
NOTICE IS HEREBY FURTHER GIVEN that the City Council of the City of Rocklin on May 23, 2017, adopted Resolution No. 

2017-96, in which it declared its intention to order the vacation of a portion of Yankee Hill Road and setting the 
July 11, 2017 public hearing thereon, pursuant to Chapter 3 of Part 3 of Division 9 of the Streets and Highways 
Code (section 8300 et seq).   The resolution describes the portion of Yankee Hill Road to be vacated as between 
the eastbound and westbound tracks of Union Pacific Railroad which connects to Independence Place as 
depicted in the map attached to Resolution 2017-96 on file with the City Clerk.  

 
At the hearing, the testimony of all interested persons for or against the street vacation will be heard.  Interested 
persons may submit written comments addressed to the City Clerk, 3970 Rocklin Road, Rocklin, California 95677, prior 
to the hour of 5:00 p.m. on Tuesday, July 11, 2017.  
 
Court challenges to any public hearing may be limited to only those issues which are raised at the public hearing 
described in this notice or in written correspondence delivered to eh City Clerk at or prior to the public hearing.   
 
The location of the public meeting is fully accessible to mobility impaired individuals. 
 
In compliance with the Americans with Disabilities Act, the City of Rocklin encourages those with disabilities to 
participate fully in the public hearing process.  If you have special needs in order to allow you to attend or participate in 
this public hearing process, please contact our office at 625-5120 well in advance of the public hearing or program you 
wish to attend so that we may make every reasonable effort to accommodate you. 
 
 
 


